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IOWA wins 1st place, again!IOWA wins 1st place, again!
Dear alumni and friends,

Wow! I am so very proud of our residents and our Residency Program. Thank you all for your years of 

support. We look to the future to serve you and IOWA. Please read about the award below.   . . . Tom

Each year, at the American Association of Orthodontists’ annual meeting, residents throughout North America compete by 
presenting records of their best treated cases (patients treated during their residency).  
• In 2014, of the 56 orthodontic programs represented (168 cases on display, total), the University of Iowa won 2nd PLACE.
• In 2015 of the 64 programs represented (192 cases on display), the University of Iowa won 1st PLACE.
• And now, in 2016, of the 66 programs represented (199 cases on display), the University of Iowa won 1st PLACE!

As illustrated below, 80% of the Iowa orthodontic residency program graduates have passed the American Board of Ortho-
dontics Initial Certifi cation Examination using records of patients they treated during their residency.  Th is contrasts with 
only 32.6% nationwide.  

Class of 2009-2015 (7 years) Nationwide IOWA

Total Graduates 2480 35

Total Certifi ed 809 28

% Certifi ed/Gratudates 32.6% 80.0%



Dr. Staley just received a US Patent !!
Dr. Robert Staley was recently granted a US Patent for a novel bracket he designed.
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“It is diffi cult for me to express the high degree of 
admiration that I have for Dr. Staley. He made 
a signifi cant and positive impact on my life and 
I still think of him fondly and often. There aren’t 
many people that posess his combination of genuine 
kindness, intelligence, patience and humility. I am a 
better doctor and person for having known him. . . . 
Best wishes to all of my ‘Iowa Family’”
Ronald P. Kolodziej

Dr. Veerasathpurush is Co-
investigator on a $600,000 
grant titled “Establishing a 
Craniofacial Biorepository 
in the College of Dentistry” 
recently awarded by the 
Carver Trust Foundation.  
Th is award will position 
the University for a 
future precision medicine 
initiative.

Dr. Marshall was presented 
Th e O.B. Vaughan Special Recognition Award

co-authoring one orthodontic textbook; authoring or co-
authoring 3 book chapters and 33 peer-reviewed articles and 
13 abstracts.  He has given numerous presentations nationally.  
He is a reviewer for the AJODO, the Angle Orthodontist, and 
the Journal of the World Federation of Orthodontist.  In 2012 
he was awarded AJO-DO top reviewer.  He currently serves as 
the Associate Editor for the Clinician’s 
Corner section of the AJO-DO and is 
an ABO Advocate for the Department 
of Orthodontics.  Steve is married to 
Susan Marshall and is the father of two 
lovely daughters.

.....from the American Board of Orthodontics.  Th is award is 
given to an individual who has signifi cantly contributed to 
orthodontic education and furthered the ideals of the Ameri-
can Board of Orthodontics (ABO).  
Dr. Marshall received his orthodontic training at Northwest-
ern University Dental School.  He has maintained a private 
practice and participated in teaching for 29 years.  He is cur-
rently a Visiting Professor in Orthodontics at the University 
of Iowa.  Steve’s scholarly activities include serving on forty-
nine master’s thesis committees, eleven of when he directed; 

“Congratulations, Steve!”

FACULTYSPOTLIGHT

Dr. Timothy Trulove 
elected to serve as a 
director of The American 
Board of Orthodontics

The American Association of Orthodontists (AAO) 
House of Delegates elected Timothy Trulove, DMD, 
MS of Montgomery, Alabama, to serve as a director 
of The American Board of Orthodontics (ABO)

“I am extremely honored and thankful to be 
representing the SAO as the new ABO Director,”
Dr. Trulove said. “It is humbling to be following in 
the footsteps of so many great orthodontists and 
mentors that have served as directors in the past.”



News

If you have news you would 

like to share, then please 

contact Tom or Linda; 

tom-southard@uiowa.edu, 

linda-keller@uiowa.edu

IfIfIfIfIfIf yyyyyouououoouu hhhhavavava
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Recent 2016 Annual 

Session AAO

DSB news - I had a great time with the residents this 
past Friday. Here is a picture of me with the group. It 
was great seeing everyone! 
Sincerely, Greg Jorgensen

Carney Loucks/Jennifer Loucks Buren
Niles and Sarah Woodal l

Sath, Dr. Staley, Bob Ziaja

Brian Jesperson, Tim Trulove

Russel l Guymon, Andre Jham, Tom Southard, Layne McC ord, 
Robert Staley, and Niles Woodal l

Taylor, Julie and Kyungsup gathered together for lunch aft er the 
ICE exam (picture). “We shared our experiences from the exam, 
and my impression is that all three of us did great.” All 3 passed!
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(Alumni news continued)   

Andre Jham, Jed Arbon, Kyungsup Shin
Ron and Kara Kolodziej

David Jones, Tom Southard, Tyler Prestwich, C ole Weaver 
and  Brian Jesperson

Melanie Schatz, Kevan Kadavy,  Chris Wermerson 
and  Terry Schmitt

Blair and Mary Smith

Dick and Nancy Perkins and also 
Carlin and Joanne Wiemers 

Terry Schmitt, Theresa Juhlin

Steve Marshal l, Russel l and Katrina Guymon

Chris Wermerson, Justin and  Laura Hughes, Kevan Kadavy 

and  Melanie Schatz

Tom Southard,  Chris Wermerson, Justin Hughes, Kyungsup Shin, 
Terry Schmitt and Kevan Kadavy


